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October 22, 1932,

Professor T,W, Cameron, 
Institute of Parasitology, 
Macdonald College,

My dear Professor Cameron,
Thank you for your letter of October the 14th in

r/hich you sent me a copy of "Helminthology and its Application 

to Live» i took"• I hope to get a chance to read this on 

Sunday• I have been so pressed this week that there has 

been no time to get to It,

When you and Mrs, Cameron are settled, I hope you 

will come and hare tea with us some afternoon.

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal,
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